
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
File: 5659.00 

  February 9, 2016 

 

Mike Heppner 

W/W Department Head 

City of Steinbach 

225 Reimer Avenue  

Steinbach, MB R5G 2J1 

 

Dear Mr. Heppner: 

 

Re:   City of Steinbach Land Application of Sludge – Environment Act Licence No. 3136   

 

Receipt of the November 17, 2015 letter and attachments relative to the requirements of 

Clause 23 of Environment Act Licence No. 3136 (Licence) and the City of Steinbach land 

application of sludge project is acknowledged. 

 

The information provided in the letter and attachments has been reviewed and was found to 

satisfy the requirements of the Licence relative to the land application activities completed in 

2015.  Please continue to provide required reports of planned and completed activities in 

accordance with the requirements of the Licence. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Robert Boswick, Environmental Engineer, at 

204- 945-6030.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

“original signed by” 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

 

c. Darren Keam, M.Sc., P.Ag. – MMM Group Limited  

 Don Labossiere/Donna Smiley/Diane Oertel – Environmental Compliance and 

Enforcement, Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship 

 Public Registries   

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 


